Planning and Development Department
Lee D. Urban, Director

Planning Division
Alexander Jaegerman, Director

January 28, 2005

Karen and Edward Walsh
147 Deepwood Drive
Portland, ME 04103

Re: 3-Unit Apartment Building, 94-98 Atlantic Street
Application #2002-0201, CBL 16-D-6662

Dear Mr. And Mrs. Walsh:

Strengthening a Remarkable City, Building a Community for Life

www. portlandmaine.gov

Thank you for your recent letter requesting an extension to your site plan approval for the three unit
apartment building located in the vicinity of 94-98 Atlantic Street. I understand that your request is based

on the fact that there were delays in receiving bids from subcontractors.

In my capacity as Planning Division Director for the City of Portland, I am granting your request to extend

your approval to January 28, 2006.

If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Hopkins at 874-8720.

Sincerely,
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Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director
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ce: Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator
——Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator
Inspections Division
Michael Bobinsky, Public Works Director
Traffic Division
Eric Labelle, City Engineer
Jeff Tarling, City Arborist
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel
Lt. Gaylen McDougall, Fire Prevention
Approval Letter File
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